
Ringway Primary School 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I would like to welcome everyone back after an unusually warm February half term. I hope you 

all had a lovely week.  

 

Parents’ evening will take place on Monday 4th March, Tuesday 5th March and Wednesday 6th 

March. This is an opportunity for you all to discuss your child’s progress and future targets. 

The appointment lists are available on the classroom doors.  

 

All of the children (and staff) have been enjoying Robot Week since returning to school.  

World Book Day—Thursday 7th 

March  

 

Children can come to school 

dressed as their favourite 

character from a book. Instead 

of asking for a donation this 

year, children can swap a book 

with someone else from their 

class.  
 

 Dates for your diary 

 

Mon 4th March, Tues 5th 

March and Wed 6th March—

Whole school Parents’ evening.  

 

 

 

Mon 4th March—Reception and 

Year 6 height and weight check.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 7th March—World 

Book Day  

 

 

 

 

Monday 11th March—Silly 

Science Workshop 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 4th April, 2pm-Year 

5 and 6 Assembly 

 Attendance—Spring Term (1) 

 

Reception: 

Attendance                    92.4% 

Authorised absence       7.33% 

Unauthorised absence   0.31% 

 

Year 1  

Attendance                     94.4% 

Authorised absence        4.94% 

Unauthorised absence    0.69% 

 

Year 2 

Attendance                     94.7% 

Authorised absence         4.53% 

Unauthorised absence     0.77% 

 

Year 3 

Attendance                     96.4% 

Authorised absence         2.99% 

Unauthorised absence      0.63 

 

Year 4 

Attendance                     96.7 

Authorised absence        3.28% 

Unauthorised absence     0.00% 

 

Year 5 

Attendance                     96.9% 

Authorised absence         2.99% 

 Readathon 

 

We hope everyone has been 

enjoying their Readathon 

challenge. Remember sponsor 

money can be paid online or 

sent into school. All monies 

should be paid by Friday 15th 

March 2019. Thank you.  

Science week—W/C 11th 

March  

  

We are taking part in Science 

Week this year and we have a 

’Silly Science Workshop’ 

arranged on Monday 11th 

March.  

Spring 2 



Thank you to everyone who brought in recycling materials to help with our project.  

 

It is approaching that time of year where we like to get crafty. We will be having our annual Easter 

egg competition this half term —details to follow.  

 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 


